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DATE:    FEBRUARY 19, 2021 
 

FROM:   DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER 
    SUPERINTENDENT 
 

PLEASE CONTACT: TINA PADILLA 
    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
    Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org 
    Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711 
 

TO:    NORTHERN LIGHT   
    ALL POINT BULLETIN 
    BELLINGHAM HERALD 
 

RE:    PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 

Blaine School Board Plans Special Board Meeting 

Monday, February 22, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Prior to the Regular Meeting on Monday, February 22, 2021, the Blaine School 
District Board of Directors will hold a Special Meeting, moving into executive 
session, commencing at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to review, in 
executive session, the performance of a public employee. The meeting is 
anticipated to last for up to one (1) hour. No action will be taken by the board during 
this Special Meeting. 
 
Due to the restrictions resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic emergency, this 
meeting will be conducted with remote director participation. A link will be provided 
on the meeting agenda for public observation of the meeting’s opening and 
adjournment. The executive session is not open to the public. 
 
Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in this 
meeting should contact the District Office as soon as possible in advance so that 
special arrangements can be made. 
 
For more information, contact the District Office at 360-332-5881. 

 

 

 


